
MEMORANDUM 
_________________________________________________________ 

TO: NWABSD Board of Education DATE: April 17, 2025 
Members 

FR: Office of the Superintendent 

NUMBER: 25-126 

SUBJECT: Approval of Budget Transfer 
to Design Contract Davis-
Ramoth K-12 School 
Renovation  

. 
ABSTRACT: 

Board approval is required to expend $50,000.00 and higher. 

ISSUE: 

At issue is budget reallocation to Burkhart Croft Architects design contract for bidding assistance and 
construction administration services of the Davis-Ramoth K-12 School Renovation. 

BACKGROUND AND/OR PERTINENT INFORMATION: 

Davis-Ramoth K-12 School Renovation is an FY25 executed grant agreement with Department of 
Education for a project total of $9,424,172.  $7,539,339 is from the state and $1,884,834 is local match. 
This project has reached 65% design completion, is working toward 95% design and will be bid in late 
summer or early fall.  

In anticipation of the project bidding and moving into construction, the Administration recommends 
reallocating $200,000 of granted funds for bidding and construction phase services to be provided 
by the design team. No additional funding is being requested from the Board, this is only moving 
money within the existing budget of granted funds. This is an expected move and does not lower 
the amount available for construction.  

It is recommended that the Superintendent be delegated contracting authority for the design 
team’s work through project completion. The requested budget reallocation should cover all 
remaining contract fees for the design team.    

ALTERNATIVES: 

1. Approve the budget reallocation of $200,000 for the Davis-Ramoth K-12 School
Renovation Project and the delegation of authority to the Superintendent to contract with
Burkhart Croft Architects, as presented.

2. Disapprove the budget reallocation of $200,000 for the Davis-Ramoth K-12 School
Renovation Project and the delegation of authority to the Superintendent to contract with
Burkhart Croft Architects, as presented.

3. Take no final action.



 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
The administration recommends the Board approve the budget reallocation of $200,000 for the 
Davis-Ramoth K-12 School Renovation Project and the delegation of authority to the 
Superintendent to contract with Burkhart Croft Architects, within this budget.    

 


